

Chiu Sheung School, Hong Kong 79B Pok Fu Lam Road,

Tel: 2546-1644 Fax: 2517-2483

Website: www.csshk.edu.hk

25th November, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Notice on Change of Winter Uniforms 2022-2023 No.e100B

(To: All Students)

Please take note of the following arrangements for the change of winter uniforms.

- 1. Date: Students are required to wear winter uniforms from <u>Monday 28th November</u>.

 Parents should prepare **full set** of winter uniform and sports uniform for their children.
- 2. Winter uniforms' specifications: Please visit our school website for details and requirements.
- 3. Severe cold conditions: Students are allowed to wear dark colour cotton-padded jackets or down coats in place of school coats if the temperature is 12°C or below in the morning (subjected to the announcement on TV or radio at 7:00a.m.). Otherwise, students must wear school coats or sports jackets to school.
- 4. Scarf: Students are allowed to wear scarf suggested by school only.

 Thank you for your attention.

HK
)
ow the

28.11.2022 Keung